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Your update
Neighbourhoods Matter – planning for the renewal of
Hallwood Park and Palacefields

Community update: February 2022

Hallwood Park 
and Palacefields 
Regeneration

In 2019, we officially announced our intentions to 
invest in the regeneration of the area. During the 
unprecedented times of Covid-19 that we have all 
faced, we have been working on developing concepts, 
ideas and potential projects based on what you have 
asked us for.  
We now welcome your involvement in the further design of these ideas and to 
work with Riverside and our team to develop the best, sustainable regeneration 
projects for the area. See page 2 for ways to get involved. 

We are delighted to announce a 
further round of our Community 
Chest Fund for the communities 
of Hallwood Park and 
Palacefields. Check out page 3 
for more details. 

Where to get the  
latest updates 
Our growing Facebook 
community is just one of 
the places to get the latest 
updates on the regeneration. 
At nearly 300 members please 
continue to share this with your 
neighbourhoods in the area.  

You can also check out our 
website, that’s had a revamp, 
for the latest info. Check out 
how to get involved on page 4.   
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193 individual children accessed play sessions 
during school half terms with Halton Play Council. 

4 people have been supported into employment 
through these projects and a further 8 have 
gone on to volunteer or undertake other training 
courses in Runcorn. 

Using the information you have given us, 
we would like to share a series of maps 
which set out our proposals for change on 
the basis of three zones – one which will 
remain largely the same, one which will 
be subject to some change and another 
which will be changed forever with current 
buildings potentially making way for 
brand new ones.  

It’s the first step in what will be a series of huge 
improvements in the area but, it will also have a major 
effect on people’s lives and homes, so we want to make 
sure you’re fully involved. 

 We now need your involvement in the design of a 
number of projects for the local area. This will be an 
open process and, whilst there will be events for specific 
projects, we actively encourage you to get in touch with 
the team at any point you have a question.  

Between 23 February 2022 and 3 March 2022 we will be holding drop-in sessions 
to update you on the progress that has been made on a variety of projects you 
asked for, including:  

Community Design  

Drop in sessions

How to have your say  
In person 
We’ll be holding a series of face-to-face 
consultation events at which you can 
speak to a member of our team. 
With Covid-19 still an issue, we’ll 
encourage social distancing at 
these events and encourage the 
use of face masks. 

You can visit us:

Wednesday 23 February  
3pm – 5.30pm 
Palacefields Community Centre, 
The Uplands

Tuesday 1 March 10am – 1pm 
Bethesda Church, Lapwing Grove

Thursday 3 March 3pm – 6pm 
Bethesda Church, Lapwing Grove

By email 
If you would like to suggest any 
ideas for the regeneration by email, 
or join our email list, please send the 
Runcorn Regeneration team a message at 
hp.pf.enquiry@riverside.org.uk
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Due to the success of Riverside’s last two Community 
Chest Funds, we are pleased to announce a further round. 
Together we have set aside £50,000 for local community 
groups, organisation, schools etc to bid for funding. 

We are especially keen to hear from projects that:  

—  Tackle social isolation

—  Bring Hallwood Park and Palacefields together 

—  Support our most vulnerable community members 

—  Provide support to tackle the effects of the Covid-19 
pandemic 

For more information, the guidance document and application 
form please visit www.riverside.org.uk/haltonlea 

We need your views on Halton Lea   
The Halton Lea Project will be a local programme run 
by people that live and work in Halton Lea and so 
we need to hear from you!  We want to know what’s 
great about your area and what you think could be 
improved. Together with our local partners, we have 
created a consultation survey for you to complete 
which will help us to focus on the things that matter 
most to you and your community. 

What’s next?  
The survey will remain open until 18th March.   
We will then explore your responses in focus groups 
in March. Details of how to take part in these will 
be shared closer to the time. The learning from this 
consultation will then be shared and will inform 
the co-design of a plan with the community for 
addressing the issues that the community has 
identified. 

Who we are 
Right to Succeed is a national charity that is working 
with local partners to help to improve the lives of 
children and young people and their families in 
Halton Lea, enabling them to thrive within education 
and beyond.  We are working collectively with 
Riverside, the Community Shop, Shopping City and 
other local partners to address problems prioritised 
by you, the community. 

Third round open of 
Community Chest Fund 

Have your say Halton Lea!

 Win up to £100 in  
Amazon vouchers  
To have your say and be in with a chance 
of winning up to £100 in Amazon vouchers, 
scan the QR code and complete the survey! 
Alternatively, contact  
hannahnguyen@righttosucceed.org.uk
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Meet The Team 
To ensure we design and deliver the best regeneration for your area, we have a team of people who are supporting on 
the project. You will see these people out and about in the area and at consultation events over the coming years so 
please say hi when you do and feel free to ask them questions about the plans.  

For more information on their roles in the regeneration, 
head to our website where you can learn more.  

Nick Jones  
Riverside’s Regeneration Director 

Dave Dickerson  
Architect, DK Architects 

Hannah Fleming   
Riverside’s Regeneration Manager    

Jamie Thompson    
Architect, DK Architects 

Leonie Parkes    
Riverside’s Regeneration 
Engagement Officer  

Nick Steele  
Architect, DK Architects 
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How to get in touch 
Face to face 
See page 3 to find out dates and time of upcoming drop in sessions. 

Facebook group 
Just before lockdown, we launched our Hallwood Park and Palacefields Regeneration Facebook Group.  
If you haven’t yet joined, please do so to keep up to date with announcements and events surrounding the 
regeneration programme. Around 300 people have joined so far and you can also use this group to ask questions 
to our Regeneration Team. Check it out at https://www.facebook.com/groups/haltonlea/

Website  
There’s lots of useful information on our website www.riverside.org.uk/haltonlea 

Email  
You can email us at hp.pf.enquiry@riverside.org.uk
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